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I attended Penwortham Priory 
Academy as a pupil and, on 
return from travelling the world 
for my career, I welcomed the 
opportunity to give something 
back to the school that set 
me on the path to achieve my 
ambitions.

I left Priory in 1997 and now work as a Physiotherapist based 
in Penwortham.  I have worked internationally with elite 
teams, helping GB athletes in athletics, volleyball, bobsleigh 
and more and was involved in the London Olympics in 2012 
as well as the Glasgow and Gold Coast Commonwealth 
Games with Team England. 

I have fond memories of my time at Priory so I chose to take 
on this role as a way to give something back.  I want to use 
the skills I learnt travelling the world for the everyday person 
and the local community. I enjoy supporting careers events in 
school to talk about physio/sports therapy and other clinical 
opportunities with the field, and I also offer staff well-being 
treatments at my clinic.   

In addition to running my own clinic, I am an Associate Lecturer 
at Manchester Met and also write a blog about mental health 
to help others learn more about their wellbeing.


